
2021 ANNUAL HYATT REUNION 

HYATT REUNION PRESIDENT’S LETTER 

  
Dear Hyatt Family and Friends, 
  

This is Fred Liner, President of the Hyatt Reunion. Certainly these are times 
like we've never experienced before. Things are gradually opening up and 
returning to a semblance of normalcy now. Thankfully things seem to be getting a 
bit better. Out of an abundance of caution and prudence I emailed all the family 
members for which I had email addresses to seek their thoughts on having the 
reunion this year. The response to that email strongly supported having the 
reunion resume this year. I hope and pray that each one of you are healthy and 
safe and that God has Blessed You in the midst of the events of this year. 

Our Nation and World are still going through challenging times and this past 
year has been most unusual. We take comfort from the bonds of family which 
strengthen us in times like these. The story of our Hyatt family goes all the way 
back to before the Revolutionary War, so our family and our Nation with divine 
providence and guidance have endured and thrived in previous times of challenge 
and with His presence and guidance we will continue to endure. We remember 
and honor that heritage when we get together to celebrate each year at the Hyatt 
Family Reunion and strengthen the bonds of family. Please remember and pray for 
our family, America, and the world. 

Our website provides this same information regarding the reunion as well as 
photos from past reunions and some interesting documents. You will see on the 
website these fascinating articles: Merging Family and History – Our Connection 
With American Independence by Eric Hyatt, Ruth’s Mountain, by Leeo Moon, A 
Letter to Great Grandmother Hannah Hyatt (wife of Edward Hyatt), by Robert 
Hyatt, and Memories of Webster North Carolina By Alfred Liner. We will continue 
to use the website as our principal means of communication throughout the year 
between our annual reunions. We want to keep our website up to date so please 
let us know of any changes or needs for our prayer corner by contacting me 
at lineral@atmc.net. Additionally I am working on setting up a facebook page for 
The Hyatt Family. I’ll let you know when that is up and running. 

This year we haven’t received donations but thankfully we have $775.81 in 
our checking account. Expenses include: Room rental, reunion supplies, website 
domain and website builder, postage, mailing supplies, and Cemetery upkeep. All 
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contributions go only to cover Hyatt Family Reunion expenses. If you would like to 
contribute to keep the Reunion going and to keep up the website and the 
maintenance on the cemetery we’ll be taking collections at the reunion. 
Alternatively you may send your contribution payable to: The Hyatt Family 
Reunion, c/o Alfred L. Liner, 14 Sunfield Dr., Carolina Shores, NC 28467.  Please 
make checks payable to: “Hyatt Family Reunion”. 

Please prayerfully consider officers for next year. We will be electing officers 
at the reunion. 

I express my thanks to Robert Hyatt, Past President for his invaluable 
assistance to me as Reunion President and to Victoria Hyatt Sowers for making our 
meeting place so attractive every year. 

Please feel free to email or call if you have any questions or would like 
further information. My email address is shown above and my phone number is: 
(704)591-6541. 

I look forward to seeing you this year on August 7, 2021. 
  

Alfred L. Liner 

  
Alfred L. Liner, Reunion President 

 


